
 

93 Paper Mill Street | Honeoye Falls, New York 14472 | t 585.624.2610 f 585.624.2692 | www.ohmcraft.com 

 

 
Statement of Compliance with EU Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) 

 
 
Aug 13, 2025 
 
Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 about persistent organic pollutants (POPs), last updated on 31Oct2024, deals 
with the protection of human health and the environment against these substances. 

 By prohibiting or severely restricting production, placing on the market and use of POPs 
 By minimizing the environmental release of POPs that are formed as industrial by-products 
 By making sure that stockpiles of restricted POPs are safely managed 
 And ensure environmentally sound disposal of waste consisting of or contaminated by POPs. 

 
Furthermore, the regulation defines provisions about waste which consist of these substances, in 
which these substances are contained, or which are contaminated by these substances. 
 
Exxelia Ohmcraft manufactures precision resistors and specialty electronic components and sensors. The 
constituents or chemistry of the products we make are listed in the POPs database. We hereby declare 
that according to regulation EU REACH 250 & Stockholm Convention, there are no persistent organic 
pollutants in our products. 
 
The above information is based on our current level of knowledge from all our materials and component 
suppliers but not corroborated by independent analyses. Some products are proprietary, and suppliers 
may choose not to reveal all ingredients. Ohmcraft therefore makes no warranties, expressed or implied, 
and assumes no liability in connection with the accuracy of this information. 
 
We make every effort to source products responsibly. We also want our customers to make informed 
purchasing decisions including learning more about POPs. For more information, please visit the 
following website: https://echa.europa.eu/understanding-pops. 
 
Be assured, Exxelia Ohmcraft will continue to monitor the POPs regulations for any new chemicals and 
inform its customers accordingly. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Vivek Sharma 
Corporate Quality Manager 
 


